March HSA Meeting Notes

1. Opening Prayer (Mr. Bandelian)

2. Principle Updates (Mr. Bandelian)
a. Thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Overby for all of their hard work in beginning production for “The Wizard of OZ”. Donations greatly appreciated for supplies (costumes, lumber for backdrop/scenery, and headsets). 
a. Specifically in need of 8 sheets of ½ inch plywood
b. 18 8ft 2x4’s
c. ?? 4ft 2x4’s (8)
b. Parents picking up students in grades 6-8 may park along the woods in front of the main church, your child will be able to go straight to your car so you will not have to wait in line as long. Older siblings in grade 6-8 may walk younger siblings to car as well. 
c. If you have not registered your child for next year, please do so quickly as spots are filling up fast!
d. Student of the month character trait for March is “problem solving”, April’s character trait is “Sacrifice”. 
e. There is no school March 24th! 
f. Meat Raffle is Saturday March 25th. 

3. Treasurer Report
a. $79,691.14 has been raised so far this year. 

4. Discussion of Previous Events 
a. Father Daughter Dance was a huge success, thank you to the volunteers who made this special night possible. 
b. Valentine’s for Vet’s was successful.
c. Easter Candy Sales end 03/03/23. $7,330 in sales, $3,300 in profit for sales. 
d. Love for our Forces- $580 was raised. We were able to purchase 7 talk to connects (Facetime), 1 Food package, and 1 phone call. 

5. Upcoming Events 
a. Kids Night Out- More info to come!
b. Meat Raffle- Meat will be purchased from Sloan Market. There will be 2 $5 rounds (Surf and Turf, and a finale round). The rest of the rounds will be $2. Volunteers are still needed to assist with the Chinese auction, runners, bartenders. There is a sign-up genius out. We are also still in need of items/baskets that will be raffled off, and sponsors. Large Donations so far; A freezer, Grill, and Wheelbarrow (will be filled with various bottles of liquor). 

6. Announcements 
a. Report cards go home March 16th
b. Easter Break is April 3rd-11th 
c. NYS ELA assessments April 19th and 20th
